
‘At the heart of the Community, with the 
Community at its heart’

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a busy week in school and the children have been fantastic as always! Our 
new School council are working hard and after school clubs are up and running. 

Ofsted Visit 
We were pleased to welcome Ofsted on Tuesday and Wednesday this week. I am 
unable to share the outcome of the visit with you at this moment but will do as 
soon as the report is public. Thank you for your support and kind comments at the 
school gate-they were very much appreciated. 

Bikeability
The Y5 children had a great time completing Bikeability last week. We presented 
their badges and certificates to the children in last week’s celebration assembly. 
Well done to all!

Macmillan Coffee Morning-30th September 9am-11am
Last Friday the Ingham community groups including the school, church, Little 
Acorns and Bumps and Babies held a joint coffee morning on Friday 30th

September in the Village Hall. A grand total of  £366.71 was raised for Macmillan. 
That is a huge amount of money so thank you to all who came to the coffee 
morning or the after school cake sales on Friday and Monday.

Harvest Celebration
On Friday 21st October at 9:15am we would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival 
in the school hall. Please come along as each class will be contributing to the 
service by performing a simple poem.

As previously, in celebration of the Harvest, we ask if parents would gift a food 
item(s) to the school ahead of the service.  At the end of the celebration, all 
produce is then donated to Lincoln Foodbank. 

We would be very grateful if you are able to make a contribution to our Harvest 
table.  The Foodbank can accept any long-life food which can be stored in a cool 
dry place, and are particularly grateful for items such as tinned vegetables, tinned 
potatoes, jam and rice pudding.  



Your child may leave any items you are able to donate on the table in the library 
area on Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday morning of the final week in 
school before the half term holidays. Thank you in advance for your donation and 
continued support. 

Oak Class Assembly (Y5/6 only) 

This will be on Tuesday 11th October at 3pm. 

Parent teacher consultations

These will be held on Tuesday 18th October and Wednesday 19th October. Further 
detail will be coming out on Monday on Class DoJo. 

As always, please catch me at the school gate if you have any questions or queries. 
Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher

Diary Dates

Tuesday 11th October Oak class assembly 3pm start
Tuesday 18th October Parent teacher consultations
Wednesday 19th October Parent teacher consultations
Friday 21st October Harvest Celebration 9:15am 

End of term 1
Monday 31st October Term 2 starts






